
Riverside Public School is accepting applications 
for a paraprofessional for the 2023-24 school 
year.  The individual could be in our preschool, 
elementary special education, or regular
education classrooms on any given day.  

-----This position could be a full time or part-time 
position and would follow the school calendar. 
Training will be required and provided by the district.
-----Interested applicants should fill out the letter of 
application found on the Riverside Public School 
website and return it to either office between the hours 
of 8 a.m.-4 p.m. 
-----The position is open until filled. 

EOE and Veteran’s Preference Employer

HELP WANTED PARAPROFESSIONAL


